

BUFFETS, HUTCHES, CHINA CABINETS, BOOKCASES AND ACCESSORIES



## Legion Ladies hold meeting

By OLIVE ELLERBY

Legion Ladies Auxiliary

The Acton Legion Ladies Auxiliary's first meeting of 1995 took place January 5 in the auditorium with 20 members present.

We had a very busy November December catering to Christmas parties, weddings and anniversary receptions, fall color tours and even a cat show!

Now it's our turn to be catered to! To show their appreciation, the men of the Legion Branch will be treating us to an Appreciation Dinner, January 28. Cocktails 6-7 p.m. followed by fine dining in the auditorium. We will not have the usual exchange of gifts, rather an envelope containing a donation for the Halton Women's Group. So, if you are an auxiliary member and would like to attend this enjoyable evening, give Lily a call (853-2906) and have your name added to the

Before our meeting closed our president Lucy Synnott brought to our attention the fact that our Auxiliary will be celebrating its 50th Anniversary this September.

More on this as time goes on.

## Captal buayet anaer review

Continued from page 1 Some of the engineering and public works department's proposed projects include \$590,000 for the reconstruction of Sinclair Ave., \$400,000 for Cobblehill Rd. reconstruction, \$304,000 for the construction of a sidewalk and bicycle path along Mountainview Rd. and \$242,780 for the replacement of equipment.

The bulk of the general administration budget, planning, building, zoning and enforcement services, requests are for computer equip-

The fire department is requesting a replacement of a support vehicle at a cost of \$32,000, \$20,000 for an Opticom program (which would allow emergency personnel to control four traffic signals for

increased safety), and \$35,000 for a training facility reserve (which would likely built in 2001). The library is requesting \$77,500 to upgrade their central processing unit, \$14,000 to buy personal computers, \$25,000 for renovations at Georgetown Library and \$8,200 for shelving and equipment.

On Tuesday, Jan. 24 at 7 p.m. grants for groups will be considered by the budget committee.

Treasurer Andy Koopmans says the town's operating budget will likely be discussed by council mid-February and hopefully the entire budget passed by the end of February.

Koopmans said like last year the town is shooting for no increase for taxpayers on the town portion of their tax bills.





You can't change the wind... but you can adjust the sails

To increase:

Attention Span

Method:

A Training Program Using Computerized Brain Wave Feedback Concentration
Self Esteem

> FROM REMEDIATION TO PEAK PERFORMANCE Director: Lynda M. Thompson Ph.D.

\*Buy a Whopper\* and Medium fries at the regular price and get a second Whopper\* FREE!





